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25th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
I am writing to express my heartfelt congratulations to you and your Year 9 students for the extraordinary 
start they have made to this school year. As their Head of Year, I am immensely proud of their dedication 
and embodiment of our School Virtues, particularly Respect, Integrity, and Resilience. 
 
In the short time that we have been back to school, your child has consistently displayed a commendable 
level of respect, not only towards their teachers but also towards their fellow students. Their kindness and 
consideration in their interactions with others has not gone unnoticed and has contributed to the positive 
atmosphere within our School community. 
 
I am genuinely excited about the potential that your child possesses and I look forward to watching them 
thrive academically, personally and socially throughout this school year. With their dedication and the 
support of parents like you, I have no doubt that they will continue to make exceptional progress and leave 
a positive mark on our School community. 
 
Once again, congratulations to your child for their fantastic start to the academic year. Together, we will 
help them reach their full potential and become the best version of themselves. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs D Ribbans 
Head of Year 9 
dribbans@buckinghamschool.org 
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